

Headteacher: Mrs Suzanne Connolly

Felton C of E Primary School Mouldshaugh Lane Felton Morpeth Northumberland NE65 9PY 01670 787315

Email:admin@felton.northumberland.sch.uk
Web: www.felton.northumberland.sch.uk

26/02/2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

In preparation for our return to school on March 8th, we thought it might be a nice idea to celebrate the end of remote learning with an 'unplugged day' for all staff, pupils and parents on Friday 5th March. We know the children have been spending a lot of time looking at screens when learning from home, so we want to challenge them to have a day of NO electronics and screens and to try not to use their iPad / games console / phone all day if they can! To help with this I have attached some ideas that you may like to share with your children so that they can take part next Friday. We would love to hear about what they get up to!

We are currently finalising all our reopening plans and risk assessments to ensure our reopening on the 8th goes as safely and smoothly as possible. Before the end of next week, you will receive email confirmation of the arrangements for your child(ren)'s return, but we anticipate that arrangements will be little changed from the Autumn term. We can't wait to welcome everyone back to school again!

Best wishes

Suzanne Connolly

